

Board of Trustees

Penny Bordokas Bill Fournell Amy Howorth Ellen Rosenberg Ida VanderPoorte

Manhattan Beach Unified School District

325 South Peck Avenue • Manhattan Beach • California 90266 • (310) 318-7345 • FAX (310) 303-3822

MBUSD is a Tobacco Free School District



Smoking and the use of all tobacco products shall be prohibited on all District property including District vehicles at all times. This prohibition applies to all employees, students, visitors and other persons at any school or school-sponsored activity or athletic event. It applies to any meeting on any property owned, leased or rented by or from the District. The Superintendent or designee shall inform students, parents/guardians, employees and the public about this policy. All individuals on District premises share in the responsibility of adhering to this policy and informing appropriate school officials of any violations.

The District shall maintain a list of clinics and community resources that may assist employees and students who wish to stop using tobacco products. Information about these programs shall be made available upon request and whenever an employee violates the District's policy.